
 

 
 
28th June 2022 
 
 
Deputy David Cullinane TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2.      

    
 
Re PQ 29846 22: To ask the Minister for Health the estimated net full-year cost of restoring all consultants to 2012 pay 

scales and ensuring equalisation and pay parity within contract types by contract type; and if he will make a statement on 
the matter.  

PQ 29850 22: To ask the Minister for Health the estimated cost of all consultants on type A contracts moving to the new 

Sláintecare contract.  

PQ 29851 22: To ask the Minister for Health the estimated cost of all consultants on type B contracts moving to the new 

Sláintecare contract. 
 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  Your PQ’s above have 
been referred to me for response. 
 
Consultants pay and the proposition of a new public only contract is currently the subject of on-going 
discussion with staff representatives under the auspices of the appropriate industrial relations channels. 
Consequently it is not possible to make any assumptions or provide any estimates associated with same 
currently. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at sarah.anderson1@hse.ie or tel: 087 9423319.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
___________ 
Sarah Anderson  
General Manager Corporate Finance  
National Finance Division, HSE  
Email: sarah.anderson1@hse.ie  
Tel: 087 9423319
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